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CENTRAL BOARD OF SECONDARY EDUCATION 

(An Autonomous Organization under the Ministry of Human Resource Development Govt. of India) 
“Shiksha Kendra”, 2, Community Centre, Preet Vihar, New Delhi 110092 

 

Date:  2nd December 2013 

To, 

The Heads of Institution, 
Affiliated to CBSE, Chandigarh and Arunachal Pradesh. 
 
Subject: Awareness Workshop on NVEQF based courses at Chandigarh and Itanagar—reg. 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
As you are aware that CBSE is currently offering various skill based courses at senior secondary 
level to impart knowledge and training to strengthen the core skills of the students. To further 
strengthen this program the Ministry of Human Resource Development (MHRD) has launched 
National Vocational Education Qualification Framework (NVEQF) in 2012 under which 
vocational courses are offered from Class IX onwards. 
 
In this regard, awareness workshops are planned at Chandigarh and Itanagar where the following 
NVEQF based courses are going to be offered in CBSE affiliated schools from the next session 
i.e. (2014-15) 

1. Retail 
2. Automobile 
3. Security 
4. Information Technology 
5. Travel and Tourism 

 
To sensitize and address the concerns of individual schools, all the stakeholders viz. Principals, 
Representatives of Directorate of Education, Industries etc. are invited to participate in the 
workshops. 
S.No.     State         Date             Venue 
1 Chandigarh 12 December, 2013 Govt. Sr. Sec School, Chandigarh 
2 Arunachal Pradesh 17 December, 2013 Bharat Scouts and Guides HQ office, Itanagar 
 
No TA/DA will be given to the participants. Confirmation of participation may be mailed to 
voc.cbse@gmail.com by 9th Dec, 2013 (for Chandigarh workshop) and 13th Dec (for Itanagar 
workshop). 

 Yours’ Sincerely, 
Sd/- 

M.V.V. Prasada Rao 
Director (VE&E) 

 


